
                                              

                                                                                                                                    

 
Attention: All Dene Tha’ Students 

 

The DTFN Department of Education, Lands 
Department and Economic Development Announces 
The DTFN Summer Archaeological Field School for 

Dene Tha’ Youth 
 

The Dene Tha’ First Nation Education Department is planning to hold a 
one week archaeological field school in Chateh in mid-July and another 
one week field program in Meander in mid-August. 
 
This field school will involve training in archaeological field techniques 
and actual archaeological surveys around Chateh and Meander. You will 
learn about your past and develop a well-rounded appreciation of Dene 
Tha’ history and prehistory. You will also receive a small stipend for 
your participation. If you are a DTFN member with a high school 
diploma, or a DTFN school student in good standing, and if you ever 
wanted to be the next “Indiana Jones,” this opportunity may be for you. 
However, spaces are limited. 
 
How To Apply 
You may apply by filling in the Summer Student Application forms that 
are on-line at www.denetha.ca under the Careers tab. You can also get a 
copy of the materials at each band office receptionist desk. 
 
 

Corporate Sponsors: Trans Canada Pipelines, Husky Energy, RKM 
Services, Spectra Energy and Strategic Oil & Gas.  
 

http://www.denetha.ca/

